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From: Jii ¥ <yudepassport@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2010 4:44 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

To whom it may concern:

As a forex trader in New Zealand, I strongly disagree put any restructions on leverage. I have
been using us broker for two years and satisfied. Leverage is a useful tool for us seeking financial
freedom. The lowering leverage will hurt us and drive us to other countries.

Please reconsider our suggestions.
Regards,

Grey
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